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October 1, 1976 

COM-01-053 

Mr. Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Branch 2 
Division of Operating Reactors 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: 

References: 

Supplement to Mark I Containment 
Plant Unique Analysis 
Dresden Station Units 2 & 3 
Docket Numbers 50-237 and 50-249, and 
Quad Cities Units 1 & 2 
Docket Numbers 50-254 and 50-265 

1) Letter, K. R. Goller (NRC) to R. L. Bolger 
(Commonwealth Edison Co.), dated September 23, 
1976. 

2) "Mark I Containment Evaluation Short Term 
Program Final Report, Addendum 3", General 
Electric Company, August, 1976, NEDC-20909-P. 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

Enclosed are forty (40) copies of the following documents: 

1) NUTECH Report COM-01-050, "Quad Cities Station Units 1 & 2 
Supplement to Short Term Program Plant Unique Torus Support 
and Attached Piping Analysis", dated September, 1976. 

2) NUTECH REport COM-01-051, "Dresden Station Units 2 & 3 
Supplement to Short Term Program Plant Unique Torus 
Support and Attached Piping Analysis", dated September, 
1976. 

3) Letter, COM-01-052, G. R. Edwards (NUTECH) to D. P. Galle 
(Commonwealth Edison Co.), dated October 1, 1976, Subject: 
Sensitivity Study for Quad Cities - Elimination of Curve 
3-9 for Vent System Loads. 

This letter (COM-01-053) and the enclosures described above, 
constitute the document transmittal referred to in Commonwealth 
Edison's letter to the NRC, G. A. Abrell to D. L. Ziemann, 
dated October 1, 1976. 
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Item (3) above is to be c onsidered as Commonweal t h Edis on's 
fulfillment of a request for information by the NRC, via 
Reference 1, relative to the sensitivity of the plant unique 
analysis results to the eliminating of Figure 3-9 of Reference 2. 

Very truly yours, 

CLP&~ 
G. R. Edwards, P . E. 
Project Engineer 

Enclosures 

cc: G. A. Abrell 
D. P. Galle 
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